
Van Buren Board of Education 

Minutes of the Board of Education 

Public Hearing 

Administration Building 

 

June 15, 2015 

 

President Mikulski called the Public Hearing to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

Board members present:  Brent Mikulski, Kevin English, Alison Bennett, Sherry Frazier, and Kelly Owen.  

Kathy Kovach and Martha Toth were excused.  Also in attendance were Superintendent Michael Van Tassel, 

Director of Instruction Diane Kullis, and Director of Human Resources Shonta Langford Green, and future 

Director of Instruction Jeff Moore. 

 

A motion was made by Sherry Frazier, and supported by Kelly Owen, that the Board approve the agenda as 

presented.  The motion carried unanimously.   

 

Comments from the Audience on Agenda Items – None 

 

Shareen Barker, Director of Finance presented the proposed 2014 – 2015 Amended Budget and well as the 2015 

– 2016 Budget recommendation. There was discussion.  Ms. Barker noted that this recommendation and a 

resolution for approval of the 2015 – 2016 Budget would be presented at the June 22, 2015 meeting. 

 

Motion by Kelly Owen, supported by Sherry Frazier that the Public Hearing be adjourned at 7:48 pm. Motion 

carried unanimously.  

 

 

 ________________________________ 

 Kevin English,  

 Secretary, Board of Education 

 
 


